
• The new online Handicap System starts on Monday 11th April 2016 

• Login Codes are available from the PPUI Office, telephone 01 6251110 

• Contact the Office if assistance is required 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT PEOPLE WHO WERE GRANTED AN INCREASE IN HANDICAP MUST 
MAKE SURE THEY ARE REGISTERED ON OR BEFORE FRIDAY THE 8th APRIL 2016. 
 
WITH THE RECENT ANNOUNCMENT OF CHANGES TO THE NATIONAL INTER-CLUB 
COMPETITION, NEW ENTRY FORMS WILL BE AVAILABLE ON THE WEBSITE SOON. 


